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MEMORANDUM

I

TO: Office of Radiological Safety Staff

FROM: Robert M. Boyd, Radiological Safety Officer (RSO) 1

1

SUBJECT: Nuclear Regulatory Commission Inspection (NRC) {

I would like to thank you for your cooperation and hard i

work during the year. Without your help we could not have come ;

through the recent inspection (July 14-16) with no items of ;

non-compliance. |
1

As you know this was one of the most thorough health !
physics inspections that we have ever had by the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission. Literally hundreds of records were
reviewed by two very competent NRC inspectors. However, several
suggestions for improving our program were made.

Also your professional health physics support in receiving
approximately 650,000 Curies of Co-60 from the Savannah River
Plant, while this inspection was being conducted, was
outstanding.

Thanks again for your help.

Steven N. Millspaugh - Research Scientist I/ Deputy RSO
Paul- B. Sharpe - Safety Engr. Assistant /SenJor Health Physicist
Daphna W. Aycock - Administrative Secretary
Susan M. Selman - Student Assistant
Gregg R. Cohn - Student Assistant

cc: Dr. J. M. Pattit
Dr. T. E. Stelson
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